
age information to our club administrator so 

that we can update our records and know 

where we are on this front. We shall,    

however, continue working with our      

Rotaractors and seek other opportunities 

that will attract younger members to our 

club and secure our future.  

 

I would like to urge each one of us to take 

up the challenge. Let us invite our friends and  

young people to our meetings and   mentor 

them to be quality Rotarians who will take 

up leadership not just of this club but of  

Rotary responsibilities in the country, the 

district and beyond. We must retain our 

members and recruit top notch Rotarians 

that will keep this club alive and vibrant for 

many years to come. Our work and its   

impact will outlast us only if we have     

members to carry it forth.  

 

I look forward to your insights on how best 

we can achieve this. I hope we can have a 

candid discussion at our Koroga this    

Thursday. Please do plan to attend and invite 

a future Rotarian.  Ahsante!  

 

 

David Githanga  
 

CLUB PRESIDENT, 2016/17 

My Fellow Rotarians, 

 

In his address to the 2017-18 class of    

district governors, RI President-elect Ian H. 

S. Riseley challenged clubs to improve their 

gender balance and lower the average age 

of their members. Only 22% of Rotaryõs 

members are women and a paltry 5% of our 

entire membership are below the age of 40!  

 

Despite the milestones made since 1989 

when Rotary membership was opened to 

women, the president-elect notes that the 

pace has been slow and clubs must        

prioritize the achievement of gender parity. 

Out of the 539 incoming governors, 103 are 

women, and PE Ian reiterates that we need 

more of such women leaders to help    

Rotary connect with, and represent, and 

better serve, all of the members of all our 

communities.  

 

As we take up the president-electõs       

challenge, I must commend the leadership 

of our club. We have made tremendous 

progress since the induction of PP Evelyn 

Mungai as our first lady member in 1992. 

Today, 37% of our members are women! 

We certainly are drawing closer to    

achieving gender parity.  As for our average 

age, 78% of our ages are unreported and I 

would like to request you to volunteer your 
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NOTICES  
 

KOROGA   

Thur, 26 th Jan 2017 

Goan Gymkhana  

6.30 p.m.  

Kshs. 1,500.00 

 

 
ROTARY FOUNDATION 

TRAINING    

Sun, 5th Feb 2017 

The Golden Tulip  

9.00 a.m. - 12.30 p.m.  
Trainers: Steve Townsend & 

Meredith Burlew  

Kshs. 1,000.00 

 

 

ROTARY SUNSHINE  

RALLY   

Sat, 25th Feb 2017 

Jamhuri Show Grounds  

8.00 a.m. - 4.00 p.m.  

 

 
SLEEPING CHILDREN 

AROUND THE WORLD 2017     

26th Feb 2017 to 7 th March 2017  

Nairobi, Makindu, Mombasa  

 

 

92ND  DISTRICT  

CONFERENCE AND  

ASSEMBLY  

20th - 23rd April 2017  

Kisumu, Kenya  

RegisterNow ! 

 9ÐÌßÌ âÐÌßÌ Ñá âÐÌ áÑÏÐ ÚÍ âÐÌ ÕÚØÌÕë  âÐÌ 

ËÌáÛÈÑß ÚÍ âÐÌ ÑáÚÕÈâÌË  3ÚâÈßì ÊÈØ ÉÌ âÐÌßÌ  

3ÚâÈßì Ñá âÐÌ áÈØÊâÑâì ÚÍ  ÍÌÕÕÚèáÐÑÛ  âÐÌ ÕÚæÌ 

ÚÍ ÉßÚâÐÌßÐÚÚË  âÐÌ èÈß×âÐ ÚÍ âàåáâ  3ÚâÈßì Ñá È 

æÑáÑÚØ  ëÌâ áâàåÊÔ ÑØ áâÚØÌ  9Ì 

ÉäÑÕË ØÚâ ÚØÕë ÑØ ÊÚØÊßÌâÌ  Éäâ ÈÕáÚ ÑØ ÕÑæÌá ÈØË 

ÍåâåßÌá 

 

 !ËËßÌáá âÚ  3ÚâÈßì #ÚØæÌØâÑÚØ  +ÈØáÈá 

#Ñâì  .ÑááÚäßÑ  75! 

 

Rotary Club of Nairobi is a  member 

of Rotary  International.  

Club no: 17261.  

Chartered 1930. 

P.O. Box 41181-00100 - Nairobi. 

pa.rotarynairobi@gmail.com 

www.rotarynairobi.org 

http://www.imsxpert.com/DCARotary/RegisterGuest.aspx
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